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Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

Here at St Stephen Churchtown Academy we recognise that there are occasions when 
it is appropriate to authorise an absence, such as when a pupil is genuinely too ill to 
attend school.  

  
However, the Government does not support parents taking children out of school 
unless the school agrees this is appropriate under ‘exceptional circumstances’. Any 
request for leave should be made in writing to the Headteacher using the school’s 
‘Leave of Absence Exceptional Circumstances’ request form.  
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‘Parent’ as set out in Section 576 of the Education Act 1996, defines parent to 
include: natural parents, whether they are married or not; any person or body who 
has parental responsibility for a child (as defined by the Children Act 1989) and; any 
person who, although not a natural parent, has care of a child. Having care of a child 
means a person with whom a child lives and who looks after a child, irrespective of 
what their relationship is with said child.  
  
You are welcome to contact the school to discuss any concerns you may have 
regarding this or if you feel you would like advice or support in helping your child 
attend more regularly. St Stephen Churchtown Academy is committed to enabling 
every child to reach their full potential and aims to work with parents to ensure this 
can be achieved.  
  
Yours sincerely   
 
Lisa James, 
 

Headteacher   
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